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Dear Dr. van Beeck, 

 

Thank you very much for the information you provided to the ECRM  on 17th October regarding the new 

HoKa project ‘Planetary Health’.  The ECRM thinks that sustainable health is an important topic. 

 

Although the current project will be focused on the Erasmusarts 2030 curriculum, the ECRM notes that 

there may be possibilities to involve ReMa students at a later time as the project matures.  Therefore, we 

wish you good luck with your project and look forward to receiving further information regarding electives 

and collaborations with ReMa students as they are developed.  

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. John Hays 

 

Chair Education Committee Research Masters 

To Dr. E. van Beeck   
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